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CABINET DU BATONNIER GENERAL

Montreal, 5th January I925.
.

Eli!
Sir Arthur w. Currie, G. C. M. G., K. C. B.

Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,

Montreal

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

A Special Meeting of the General Council 
of the Bar of the Province of Quebec has been called for Thurs­
day, the 8th instant.
of the Council of the Bar of Montreal in the Court House at 
10 A. M
ed changes in the Bar Act Will be considered.

I would be glad if you would be present 
at this Meeting and also that any other representatives should 
be present and I would thank you to kindly notify those whan 
you think should attend.

This Meeting will be held in the Room
■

when your letter of the 23rd ultimo and the suggest-• »
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Yours faithfully,

Bâtonnier General
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